
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern: I am writing in regards to the revision for the Bay Delta Plan and it 
environmental affects. I feel that a minimum of half the San Joaquin Rivers natual water flow should reach 
the Delta during the first six months of the year. Flows during the rest of the year should be sufficient 
enough to maintain a healthy environment for recreation and fish habitat.  
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